
 
 
 

 
 

 
Low Ash Primary School, Wrose Road, Wrose, Shipley BD18 1AA 

Tel: 01274 582927  Email: office@lowash.bradford.sch.uk 

Co-Headteachers 
Mrs B. Medhurst & Mrs F. Meer 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children and expects staff and volunteers to 
share this commitment. 

 

 
3rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children have settled back into school after a well-earned half-term break. 
 
Meet the School Council 
Congratulations to all the children below who were recently elected by their peers. The School Council 
will be meeting regularly throughout the year and will work together in making key decisions about how 
we can make Low Ash an even better school. 
 

 
 
Poppy Appeal - Remembrance Day 2023  
To mark this year’s forthcoming Remembrance Day and to raise funds for The Royal British Legion, we will 
be selling the following items. 
 
Paper Poppies – donation                 Reflector poppies - 50p                  Zip pull - 50p    
Wristband - £1.00                               Snap band - £1.00  
Pupils will be able purchase these items at break time from Monday 6th November. Pupils in Nursery 
and Reception will have the opportunity to purchase these items during the school day.  
 
Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings 
Earlier in the week, the technical issue was resolved in setting up the consultation evening 
appointments. Thank you for your patience with this.  
Tuesday 7th November, 3.45pm - 5.45pm - Year 6 only 
Wednesday 8th November, 3.45pm - 7.15pm  
Thursday 9th November, 3.45pm - 5.45pm - except Year 6 
Please book appointments using the online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your 
own appointment date and time with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your 
appointments. A short guide on how to make an appointment was attached to the School Ping message.  
If you are having difficulties making an appointment, then please contact the school office after 10.00am 
and a member of the office staff will be happy to make an appointment on your behalf. 
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Light Disco – Friends of Low Ash (FOLA) 
Thank you to the Friends of Low Ash, Miss Briggs and all the other members of the school staff who 
organised the discos on Thursday. Around 300 children danced the night away and had a fantastic time. 
 
Pumpkin Competition 
Thank you so much to all the children who took part in the pumpkin competition. Below are some of the 
brilliant designs. 

 
 
Outdoor Play and Wet Weather 
Please can you ensure your child has wellies and a suitable coat in school. If possible, please could you 
also provide waterproof trousers for your child. We do have a number of pairs in schools but, at this 
moment in time, we are unable to provide all pupils with a pair. 
 
Smoking and Vaping 
Our school is a smoke-free environment. Please can we remind you that smoking, including the use of 
vapes, should not take place on our site. 
 
Important Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 7th November, 3.45pm - 5.45pm - Consultation evening -Year 6 only  
Wednesday 8th November, 3.45pm - 7.15pm - Consultation evening 
Wednesday 8th November – 5B visit to Industrial Museum 
Thursday 9th November, 3.45pm - 5.45pm - Consultation evening except Year 6 
Friday 1st December - School Christmas fair 
Thursday 14th December - Carols by Candlelight 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support in all that we do. Have a lovely weekend and we will see 
you all on Monday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Beth Medhurst and Fiona Meer 
Co-Headteachers                                                                                                            


